
4th Grade "River of Dreams" Experience 
The Clearbrook-Gonvick  
fourth grade class have    
been working with the    
International Water  
Institute to learn about    
river watersheds in our    
area. Each student has    
designed and colored   
sixteen inch cedar   
canoes and launched   

them into the Clearwater River. Each canoe has a personalized ID number and when              
someone finds the canoe on the river, they are hoping the kind discoverer will go to the                 
listed website (riverofdreams.org) and record the current location of the canoe and once             
again send it on is journey. On this website you can find the student’s personal dream                
which they have written and a picture       
of their canoe. The students are      
hoping their canoes follow the     
Clearwater River, Red Lake River, and      
the Red River, through Lake Winnipeg      
and have them one-day reach Hudson      
Bay.  

 


